Cancellation Notice




Continuity of care is an essential component in a patient's psychiatric treatment.  Therefore, it is suggested that when a follow-up appointment is made, it should be immediately noted on a patient's personal calendar so that if there is a conflict, the patient can notify the doctor and the appointment can be changed right away.

Please be advised that if you cancel immediately prior to your scheduled appointment, which was made two to three months in advance, another appointment may not be readily available.  In order to provide the best standard of care, my practice policy stipulates that a patient needs to be seen for a face-to-face evaluation no later than 3 months in order for medication to be prescribed or to continue to be prescribed.  If a patient cancels or misses his or her appointment and 3 months have now passed, the patient must understand that continuity of care has not been maintained, as the patient has not been seen face to face; so therefore, medication cannot be prescribed.  If you cancel two successive appointments, or if you cancel appointments frequently, you will need to find another provider because I will not be able to effectively manage your care, and you will receive a final 30-day supply of your medication in the interim to finding a new healthcare provider.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For those who miss their appointments or have not shown up to your appointment, refills of your medication are not provided over the telephone, a face-to-face appointment must be made, & medication is only refilled up until the rescheduled appointment.



_______________________________	__________________
Patient or parent’s signature	Date


______________________________                          __________________
Responsible party’s signature                                      Date

